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	Dear Parents

Things to be practising at home;
In your child’s books bags they have; a reading book, a reading record, either a spelling book and/or reading words and a phonic book.  It is vitally important that these are being practised on a regular basis and we ask that you take time to work with your child and allow opportunities for this to happen in an enjoyable way.  We know some children are reluctant but if you could encourage them as best you can this will enable all children to make progress and move forward with their learning.

As many of you are aware in June your child will complete a Phonics Screening Assessment based on all graphemes contained within their blue phonic book.  Practising these will allow them to achieve their full potential.

We know that many of you have busy lives but the benefits from reading and working with your child are huge and allow them to progress at a faster rate.  
Please also feel free to encourage your child to practise their reading and writing of numbers, forwards and backwards (for counting) as far as they are able.  Please encourage the correct formation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 1 team.

We hope that you all have an enjoyable Easter Break and we will see you all on Monday 9th April 2018.
Thank you for your support, 
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